






















 
 
        
    
        
 
 
 
214 Churchill Dr.                               
Greenville, NC  27858 
(252) 412-8598 
             
 
Building Inspector 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This letter is in regards to the home plan by Frank Betz called “The “Braddock” used for 
construction by Rocky Russell Builders.  The wall immediately adjacent to the staircase and 
foyer area within the structure are over height walls.  The contractor has been instructed to 
balloon frame the wall with 2x6 studs at 16”o/c and with proper bracing as required. Any 
common openings for 36” doors/windows are to have one king and one jack stud below the 
header. The wall constructed in this method will meet the structural requirements of the NC State 
Building Code. 
 
I hope that this addresses any issues with acceptance. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter please contact me. 
 
Thank you, 

 

 
Tim Corley, PE 
Infocus Engineering, PLLC  
 
Cc: Rocky Russell Builders      

InFocus 

Engineering, PLLC 
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